Web 25th Anniversary – One Page Guide
Today, March 12 2014, is the World Wide Web’s 25th Birthday. On this day in 1989, Sir Tim Berners-Lee filed the memo that led to the creation of the Web.
To mark this occasion, Berners-Lee and two organisations close to him, the World Wide Web Foundation and the World Wide Web Consortium are inviting everyone, everywhere to wish the Web a happy birthday using #web25. They have also joined forces to create webat25.org, a site where a selection of global birthday greetings will be displayed and worldwide events to celebrate the anniversary will be publicised. 

Some messages you could use 

· Message 1: Today is the Web's 25th birthday - the start of a year-long conversation. Celebrate and join the conversation using #web25 and @webwewant. 

· Message 2: This is for everyone. The Web is made by its users, and it belongs to all us equally.

· Message 3: Challenges lie ahead – it’s up to all of us to demand our access and rights online. Get involved in the Web We Want campaign (webwewant.org) to find out more. 
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All .eps versions: http://www.w3.org/Icons/web25/
Social Media
· On all social media, indicate campaign with #web25
· Follow us on twitter: @web25
Contact Information 
· Follow us on @webwewant 
· webwewant.org
· Dillon Mann, dillon@webfoundation.org, + 44 203 289 7261 (GMT) 
